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MEMORANDUM FOR: Leo B. Higginbotham, Chief
Radiological Safety Branch, IE

FROM: R. ,G. Page, Chief
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS

SUBJECT: RADIOLOGICAL SURVEY OF W.' R. GRACE SITE

As requested in your memorandum of September 18, 1981, we are arranging

to have ORAU make a radiological survey of the W. R. Grace site in Pompton

Plains, New Jersey. The enclosed memorandum was written concerning this matter.

R. G. Pa ef
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch
Division of Fuel Cycle and

Material Safety, NMSS
&

Enclosure: Wilde to Gresham memo
dtd 10/8/81
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